
Harvesters Meeting 
Délın̨e ̨harvesters invited to aƩend a harvesters 

meeƟng to discuss the Belarewıĺe Gots’ę́ Ɂekwę́ plan. 

The Délın̨e ̨Ɂehdzo Got’ın̨e ̨is consulƟng with 

harvesters on plans for closure of the hunt, since 

we’re nearing our limit of 150 caribou. We also seek 

to learn from hunters about the health of the caribou, 

changes on the land, and experiences in hunƟng. 

Friday, January 22 

9 am‐5 pm 

Délın̨e ̨Náoweré Kǫ́ 

Deĺın̨e ̨Cultural Centre 

Honoraria of $150 provided to 

invited harvesters only. Community 

members are welcome. 

Prizes!
Refreshments! 

For more informaƟon, contact Ed or 

Ted at the Deĺın̨e ̨Ɂehdzo Got’ın̨e ̨office. 


